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To whom it may concern,

As a member of the public that resides in the Scottish Borders I wish to add my support to the CATS
application in place from the Peebles Community Trust.

This is a wonderful opportunity for the local group to look after such an important site. They have the ability
and enthusiasm to proceed with the aims of Scottish biodiversity and conservation at their heart.

It would be sacrilege to entrust such a special site (Home to the only known location of the very rare currant-
shoot borer moth in Scotland ) to anyone else.

Please give them the opportunity to look after this very special moth and perhaps put this woodland on the map
as an excellent example of local conservation and promise for the future.

Peeblesshire has lost a lot of its original woodland and I believe we all have to try and protect what is left.
Peebles Community Trust have a sound management plan and I for one would jump at the chance to volunteer
my help and put it in to action. I hope you do to.

Kind regards,

Sent from my iPhone





